
 

 

 
Tuesday, 5th March 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
Next term we will be learning about animals and to enhance the learning, we would 
like to visit Whipsnade Zoo. This trip has always proved to be an exciting and 
worthwhile experience. 
 
We are planning the trip to take place on Tuesday, 16th April 2024. All children will 
require a packed lunch in a carrier bag (no fizzy drinks or nuts please.) As all Key 
Stage 1 children are entitled to a free school meal the kitchen will be happy to 
provide a packed lunch, if required, please return the slip below at your earliest 
convenience so the correct number of lunches are ordered. The lunch will not 
include a drink so you will need to provide this.  
 
We will leave school at 9.00am and return in time for the end of the school day. All 
children will need to wear school uniform and trainers or comfortable shoes as they 
will be walking around the zoo all day. 
  
The cost for this trip will be £9.03 per child for transport and the school has an 
annual membership. We are asking for a voluntary contribution of this amount. 
Unfortunately, if insufficient contributions are received the trip will not take place.  
 
In order to make payment and give consent for the trip, please could you log onto 
your child’s Eduspot (School Money) account no later than Thursday 28th March 
2024.  
 
Kind Regards, 
The Year 1 Team 
 
 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Whipsnade Zoo Trip Year 1 (16.04.24) 
 
Child’s Full Name _________________________________________________________ 
 
I would like to order a packed lunch from the school, and I will provide a drink.       YES/NO 
 
I will provide a packed lunch from home.                                                                  YES/NO 


